
Herewith my report for the P.C.C meeting of 20th Nov.2014 
1. 
A lengthy email received from Mr Bryan Harry regarding Library. He had put together a list of 
proposals concerning 
a pilot scheme for library to adopt as it moves forward. This was sent to all trustees after the 
meeting for comment as  
Ian had only received it 1 hour before the meeting.  
A meeting has been arranged with Bryan Harry  for 6.30pm Dec 1st. Trustees not available have 
been asked to send  
any queries to Ian beforehand. 
  
Update 2nd Dec. - Meeting cancelled due to Mr Harry having a work commitment. 
  
2.  
Letter received from Geoffrey Cox MP  regarding ongoing dispute with Pre-School. Maz Forbes to 
reply. 
  
3. 
CCTV and Electrician's work ; ongoing. 
  
4. 
Audrey Vigny is now treasurer of P.C.C.  
  
5. 
Mike Fitzpatrick will contact Warren Hornden re possible grant for football team regarding 
landscaping/access/parking. 
  
6. 
I informed committee that Greg Manning had made a "declaration of interest"  to P.C. re Pre-School. 
  
7. 
Tracey Colebrook-Clarke resigned as trustee as she has moved out of area. She was formally thanked 
for all 
the work she had carried out on behalf of the P.C.C. 
  
Nothing further to report. 
Wendy Stones. 
 


